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February 8, 2024: Ethics Commission Offers Governmental Ethics Lesson to High Schools 

 

As part of its educational initiative, the North Dakota Ethics Commission has developed a 

governmental ethics lesson for high school students. This lesson explores why ethics and 

transparency in government is essential for good governance and how the Commission is 

working to do just that here in North Dakota.  

 

Beginning in March 2024, Executive Director, Rebecca Binstock will be traveling across the state 

of North Dakota to engage with high school students by presenting the Commission’s 

governmental ethics lesson. The lesson will also be available to schedule virtually via Microsoft 

Teams.  

 

Principals, teachers, or school staff members who would like to receive more information, 

schedule a presentation, and get answers to additional questions, can contact the Commission’s 

office by phone (701.328.5325) or email (ethicscommission@nd.gov). 
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